
FW: FOI 24/285 Vaccine damage claim figuers

Pharmacovigilanceser <vigilanceservice@mhra.gov.uk>
Tue 26/03/2024 16:12
To

 

 

From: Pharmacovigilanceser <vigilanceservice@mhra.gov.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 4:09 PM
To: l
Subject: RE: FOI 24/285 Vaccine damage claim figuers

 

Dear ,

Thank you for your FOI request dated 21st March 2024. We can confirm that the MHRA does not
hold the requested information.

Information on the Vaccine Damage Payment Scheme (VDPS) is available here: Vaccine Damage
Payment: Overview - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk). The VDPS scheme is not run by the MHRA. If you
require any further information, you can make direct contact via telephone: 0300 330 0013 or via
email at: nhsbsa.vdps@nhs.net.

 

We are sorry to hear about the side effects that you have experienced and would encourage you to
submit a report to our Yellow Card Scheme, if you have not done so already using the link below:

https://yellowcard.mhra.gov.uk/

 

The Yellow Card scheme collects and monitors information on suspected safety concerns involving
healthcare products, like a side effect with a medicine or an adverse medical device incident. The
scheme relies on voluntary reporting of problems to a healthcare product by the public (including
patients, parents and carer givers) as well as from healthcare professionals

 

We hope the information provided is helpful, but if you are dissatisfied with the handling of your
request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be
submitted within two months of the date of this response; and can be addressed to this email
address.

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMHRACustomerServices%40mhra.gov.uk%7C7bc64ea7eb224deae9b008dc4daf82eb%7Ce527ea5c62584cd2a27f8bd237ec4c26%7C0%7C0%7C638470663455558265%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pXJno5b7BFZwJBUx5AHdom%2FDumW0S0k7ZH6m73IlOIE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:nhsbsa.vdps@nhs.net
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyellowcard.mhra.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMHRACustomerServices%40mhra.gov.uk%7C7bc64ea7eb224deae9b008dc4daf82eb%7Ce527ea5c62584cd2a27f8bd237ec4c26%7C0%7C0%7C638470663455567730%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NiDOpDCDCCleJvWCqT2C0ADnxpI%2BSzFGf9gX7jIIGuw%3D&reserved=0


Kind regards,

 

FOI Team

Safety & Surveillance Group

Medicines and Healthcare Products Regulatory Agency
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU

 

 

 

From: >
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 9:19 PM
To: Yellow Card Mailbox <yellow.card@mhra.gov.uk>
Subject: MHRA Pandemic Contact Us Form Submission

 

MHRA Pandemic Contact Us Form Submission
 

Name: 

Email: 

Hello. I have enitiated a vacvine damge claim.

OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail (and its attachment(s)) contains confidential information. Unauthorised use, copying or disclosure is

strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this transmission in error please delete it and contact the sender.
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